CONFIDENTIAL

Declassified in Part - Sanitized Copy Approved for Release 2012/11/21: CIA-RDP88-01192R000100060001-7

2 December 1986



MEMO TO: DDA

DDI

DDO

DDS&T

COMPT

GC

IG

D/OCA

D/PAO

C/NIC

25X1

I have just completed reading the report done by our Human Resource Task Force, chaired by from the Office of Personnel, with your participation. I want to commend everyone who gave of his time and energy to make this thoughtful review possible. I do not expect that all of us will agree with all of the ideas presented by the Task Force. But periodic searching consideration of issues of this kind can only help us find ways to improve our profession. In particular, I know that the Agency Compensation Task Force, now underway, will find this report a rich source of important ideas. I would ask each of you to make the existence of this Human Resource Task Force report widely known within your organizations, and I want you to encourage people who have reactions and additional ideas to make them available to me and to the Office of Personnel.

William J. Casey